
Early Childhood Development program offers
scholarships for staff
Sheikha Shamsa bint Hamdan bin Mohammed Al Nahyan, chairman of the Early Childhood Development program
at Salama bint Hamdan Al Nahyan Foundation announced the offering of scholarships to the United States for a
number of the program's employees.
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